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Post, Annie M.

From: Stephens, Sara
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:49 AM
To: Post, Annie M.
Subject: FW: Lighting the Way 

 
 

From: Maxwell.Jolie <Jolie.Maxwell@truist.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 8:47 AM 
To: Stephens, Sara <sstephens@dconc.gov> 
Cc: Villanueva.Renee <Renee.Villanueva@truist.com> 
Subject: RE: Lighting the Way  
 
Sara, 
Thank you for the additional information. We appreciate your organization’s pivot to respond to the current 
environment.  The plan is in alignment with how the Truist Foundation would like to support small businesses at this 
time, and we approve the change in the $30,000 designation. We wish you the best with this initiative and thank you for 
all you and your team does for Durham County. 
Jolie 
 
Jolie Maxwell 
Vice President, Director of Governance 
Truist Foundation 
SunTrust, now Truist | Take a step toward financial confidence. Join the movement at onUp.com. 
Tel: 404-588-8234 | MC GA-ATL-0041 | 1155 Peachtree Street, NE, Suite 900 | Atlanta, GA 30309 
 
 
 
 

From: Stephens, Sara [mailto:sstephens@dconc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2020 10:14 PM 
To: Maxwell.Jolie 
Cc: Villanueva.Renee 
Subject: RE: Lighting the Way  
 
Jolie, 
I appreciate your patience. Please see the attached document for more information. Thanks for your consideration. 
 
 
Sara S. Stephens 
Development Officer  
 

 
 
Durham County Library 
300 N. Roxboro St.  
Durham, North Carolina 27701 
Office (919) 560-7159 


